## **Groves, Mark**

From:

**Sent:** 03 September 2023 22:11

**To:** Taxi Enforcement

**Subject:** Conviction Policy Consultation

## Warning!

For the attention of RBC, BFfC Staff and Councillors

This mail is from an external sender - please do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust this sender, and know the content is safe

Dear sir/madam

I have been driving taxis in Reading borough for last 20 years I was issued taxi badge after i had my full driving licence so i should keep my taxi badge till i have my driving licence.

I find it unfair if a taxi badge revoked because of points awarded.

Many thanks

Nadim Anjum

**HCD licence**